Redgrave Garden Club Newsletter number 36

November 2017

And now for something different:

Thursday 30th November 7.00 p.m.

(at Redgrave Activities Centre)

"Redgrave Garden Club Presents...."

This is an informal fun evening with nibbles and mulled wine -

As well as ad hoc entertainment, including music and songs and a mini-quiz, we will have a competition to identify baby pictures.... yours! So bring your favourite picture of you as a baby.

The evening will include a Raffle

Non-members welcome (£3 entry) For more information contact: redgravegardenclub@gmail.com

Andrew Dickson	andrewd4774@btinternet.com	01379 890719
Frances Lamb	jeff.lamb1@btinternet.com	01379 890204
Chris Giddings	chrisgidd1@btinternet.com	01379 890548
Angela Bigley	j.bigley@mypostoffice.co.uk	01379 890517
Julie Moore	Julie.moore6@mypostoffice.co.uk	01379 897322
Sheila Ransley	Sheila.ransley@talktalk.net	01379 309212
Sue Smith	suecsmith@ymail.com	01379 897161